[.ake Dredging Update

Dredging is currently scheduled to
begin on February 27th at 7 AM. The
project will take approximately 30
working days, 10 hours per day (no
work will be performed on weekends)
and is expected to be completed by
April, weather permitting.

During the course of work, the lake will

be raised by approximately one foot
and will remain at this level until
dredging has concluded.

Have any questions regarding the
dredging project? Please contact the
Assistant General Manager of
Operations, Adam Werle at
agm@montclairva.com




